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25 March 2021 

Our Ref: EK 

Philippa Frecklington 
Lane Cove Council 
48 Longueville Road, 
LANE COVE NSW 2066 
sydneyplanning@hotmail.com 

Dear Philippa, 

RE: RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR FURTHER INFORMATION - DA113/20 - 4 NORTHWOOD 
ROAD, LONGUEVILLE 

This letter has been prepared by City Plan Strategy & Development on behalf of Pathways Property 
Group (the Applicant) in relation to DA113/20. The material within responds to Lane Cove Council's 
letter dated 25 March 2021 and includes: 

▪ Response Table prepared by City Plan (dated 25 March 2021) 

▪ Letter prepared by Cumberland Ecology (dated 25 March 2001) 

▪ Letter prepared by McCabe Curwood (dated 2 December 2020) 

We appreciate Council's offer to meet tomorrow, Friday 26 March. Due to the short notice and interstate 
travel/site visits currently being undertaken by the project team, we request this meeting be rescheduled 
to Wednesday 31 March. 

Feel free to contact me on 0402 109 845 or Elyse Kenny on 02 8270 3500 if you have any questions.  

Yours sincerely, 

Juliet Grant  
Executive Director and General Manager 
 
 


